
News Release

Seasonal Burn Ban Lifted

October 24, 2022

Contact

Mike Wilson,
Building Official
Fire Marshal’s Office
Phone:  (360) 577-3052 Ext. 6655
wilsonm@cowlitzwa.gov

Effective 10-25-22 at 12:01 AM the Burn Ban will be lifted in Cowlitz 
County.  The fire conditions that precipitated extension of the seasonal 
burn ban have subsided therefore outdoor burning may resume in 
accordance with the County Regulations.

For more information, please contact the Cowlitz County Fire Marshal’s 
Office at (360) 577-3052 or visit the County’s website at 
www.co.cowlitz.wa.us .
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